
 
 

FAQ for November 14-15, 2019 Strength Matters Boot Camp – Los Angeles, CA 
 

1. What if I don’t want to pay through the website? 

If you prefer to pay by check, please email info@strengthmatters.net to request an invoice. Invoices 

must be paid prior to the training. 

Please provide the following information in your email: 
1. First and last names of all registrants 
2. Titles for all registrants 
3. Email addresses for all registrants 
4. Organization name 

 
 

2. Where will the training be held? 
 

WEINGART FOUNDATION 
700 S. Flower Street, Suite 1900 
Los Angeles, CA 90017 

 
3. Where can I park? 

 
Participants are encouraged to use public transportation when possible. Take the B Dash and exit at 
7th and Hope, which is just across the street from the building. The 7th & Figueroa Metro Red line is 
also nearby. 
 
Parking is available in the garage for The Bloc (retail store an office complex where Weingart 
Foundation is located). Detailed directions will be sent to registrants. 

 
 

4. Where should I stay? 
 

The training will be held at the Weingart Foundation, which is located in The Bloc complex. The 
Sheraton Grand Los Angeles hotel is onsite at The Bloc. 
 
There are several other hotels in the area. Please use a Web search to find the best hotel for your 
needs. If you prefer to stay in another area, you may wish to choose a hotel close to public 
transportation (see above for more info). 

 
 

5. What are the start and end times? 
 

The course begins at 8:30am and ends at 4:00pm each day (Nov. 14-15, 2019). 

CPE Note: Late arrival or early departure will impact the number of continuing professional education 
credits (CPEs) indicated on certificates of completion. 

 

6. What is the curriculum? 

The course overview provides additional details on topics covered and agenda for the course. If you 
have additional questions, please send them to Lindsay Wells at consult.lwells@gmail.com. 


